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From:   Bloomfield, Micah W. <mbloomfield@stroock.com>
Sent:   Friday, March 23, 2012 2:09 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53

I understand that the PACE program is in jeopardy.  I had looked at the program from a tax standpoint 
(deductibility of the real estate taxes), and it appeared to be very promising. I hope you will let it proceed, 
since it combines some of the things that make America great – local action, renewable energy and 
innovative ideas.

Micah W. Bloomfield
Stroock & Stroock & Lavan LLP
180 Maiden Lane
New York, NY  10038

212.806.6007
mbloomfield@stroock.com

 
IRS Circular 230 
Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS in Circular 
230, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any 
attachment that does not explicitly state otherwise) is not intended or written to be used, 
and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal 
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein.
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